
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the start of another very strange half term! I hope that you have made the half term break 

look a little different to the term time weeks and that you have had chance to have a rest from home 

schooling. Congratulations on all your fabulous sporting achievements at the end of last half term. We worked 

together, had fun and raised a lot of money for charity so well done you. Here is an outline of our approach to 

learning for this half term. We do hope to welcome more Purple Class children into school soon, but until then 

home learning opportunities will continue and you won’t be able to escape from my phone calls!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PURPLE CLASS NEWSLETTER 
‘SPECIAL EDITION’ 

LEARNING FOR ALL   

ENGLISH 
 

       Spelling practice 

       Stories 

       Punctuation and    

       grammar activities      

       

 

MATHS 
    

       Maths songs and games 

       Times tables and mental     
       maths practice 
 
       Revision of prior learning 
 

OTHER 
 
 

           Singing 

          Handwriting 
 
          Stone Age Britain and    
          science learning 
 
          Physical activities 
 
          Art activities 
 

Remember to keep cooperating well with brothers, sisters 
and grown-ups and to have fun time and rest time too! 

LEARNING AT HOME EXTRAS   LEARNING IN SCHOOL EXTRAS   

    

       Boredom Busters 

       PSHE focusing on     
       memories and changes 
 
       Computing 
 
 
 
 

       Phone calls home 
 
      
 

    

       Doodle time 

       PSHE focusing on     
       keeping safe, recognising   
       feelings and changes 
 
       Circle time and games 
 
 

       Time to talk 
 
      
 

Towards the end of the term we will think more about Year 3 and how best to support transition 
into key stage 2.  


